
FARM TOUR:  
WATERSHED CONSERVATION IN PASTURE LANDS 

Friday, June 18, 2021, 10:00 am—1:00 pm 

Mississippi State University Campus 

Landowners are invited to campus for a tour of conservation practices  
recently implemented at the H. H. Leveck Animal Research Center to  

protect livestock, pastures, and the Catalpa Creek watershed. 

A working luncheon will provided. Masks for COVID safety are  
required during group transportation and classroom settings. 

  For more information, call Leslie Burger, 662-325-6686  

Funding for this project was provided by a grant from the Mississippi Department of Environmental Quality.  

Technical assistance was provided by the USDA Natural Resources ConservaƟon Service. 


